
PITCH to the PTA Edition

The draw for March took place on Monday 3rd 
March   and was kindly drawn by Anne Mumby, 

Fundraiser at Mary Hare. The lucky number was 
29 and the winner was Alan Rose, whose 

Grandson attends the primary school in Year 1. 
The draw for April was pulled by Harriet Buck of 

Murray House and it was lucky number 1 with the 
winner Keren Budden

CONGRATULATIONS to both winners!

All parents are automatically members of the PTA and we greatly appreciate your support and help at meetings and events. So why 
don’t you join us to make sure that we are truly representative of all students within the whole school community, covering both Primary 

and Secondary, whilst also being inclusive of Deaf and Hearing parents. All meetings will be made accessible with either a BSL 
interpreter or captions. So please contact us if you are able to lend your support in any way with activities or to get involved in the PTA.

Why not join us…

pta.maryhare@gmail.com please contact us if you would like to get involved
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Draw Update!

EVENTS FOR 
YOUR DIARY

 

15th  May 
Virtual PTA 

1:30 – 3:00pm

Sports Day
Friday 23rd May

4th June
Virtual PTA 

8:30 – 9:30pm

As we highlighted in the last newsletter students were 
invited to put together their pitches for projects to be 
funded by the PTA. The Dragons (AKA the PTA) met on 

Friday 21st March 2025 to hear and discuss the ideas. 
We are excited to share with you the funding we agreed… 
after all it is your generous contributions to the PTA that 

has made this possible – so THANK YOU!
Alisa presented a video  
pitch from Tommy and 

other members of Year 7 
requesting a Nintendo 
Switch and games for 

Bradbury House. 

First up… Alex, Roxanne, Louise and Sofia from 
Adelaide House requested funding for new 
furnishings, so they can meet and dine together in a 
more comfort. We agreed to co-fund 2 new tables 
and chairs, blinds and curtains to spruce up the 
room, but we also need your help – 
do you know anyone looking to donate 2 sofas 
(in reasonable condition) If so, please contact school 
or the PTA.

Sophie, Head Prefect, 
presented her pitch 
to the PTA on behalf 

of the 6th form 
to request funding 

for new flooring 
in their common rooms.

We were able to agree funding with the school for one 
of the rooms, so they will be busy in the Easter Break 

getting rid of smelly old carpet and laying new tiles.

Year 11 requested funds to source a second hand 
pool table - which we hope will give them hours of 

fun together and help reduce a little stress when 
taking a break from GCSE revision! 

On behalf of Mansell House, Zach presented 
an energetic and fun pitch 

(shared by Nadine) for 
2 telescopes and some outdoor games  

(tennis, cricket and swingball)
The pitch was so good, of course we had to agree 

to funding the purchases. They will be learning 
all about the night sky, and getting active outside 

now the nights are getting lighter.
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